
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Happy Friday, Fifth Grade Teachers! 
 
We hope you and your students enjoyed the tour of The Beach! 
 
We are consistently improving the tour experience for you and your students.  We would 
appreciate your feedback!  
 
Submit your online evaluation using the QR code below and earn a free CSULB Game Day 

Package delivered to your class! 

 

 
 
 
Warmly, 
Lark & Tour Guide Team 
EAP Coordinator 
lark.miller@csulb.edu 
www.csulb.edu/eap 
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